
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 
   

     May 10, 2016 
 
 
     Re:   Pettibone Park Canoe-Kayak  
       Storage Shelter 
      
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Pettibone Park Canoe-Kayak Storage Shelter 
Project: 
 
          
MARKET & JOHNSON, INC.    $199,507.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
All American Lumber, Inc.    $223,400.00   
Sparta, Wisconsin   
 
Olympic Builders General Contractors  $233,112.00   
Holmen, Wisconsin 
   
 
The Engineer estimate for the Pettibone Park Canoe-Kayak Storage Shelter 
Project was $147,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends rejecting all bids due to project being over budget. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
 
RT:kn 


